
N J F R I E N D S O F C L E A R W A T E R

C I R C L E O F S O N G

Please join us for our Monthly Sing-Along

AT OUR BEAUTIFUL NEW LOCATION IN BELMAR:

T U R N S T I L E C O F F E E B A R

1607 Highway 71, Belmar, NJ 07719 (directions below)

Thursday, November 17, 2011, 6:30-8:30 pm

(come any time) and

every Third Thursday after that.

DIRECTIONS:

Parkway: Ex.98 = Rte. 138 East to end – north on Rte. 35 – right at

1st light = Belmar Blvd. – right at 1st light=Rte.71 – look on right

Route 35 So.: Cross bridge into Belmar – take 4th left (at Windmill/

Dairy Queen), cross 16th Ave. = Belmar Blvd. – look on right

Main St. So. (Train Station): Right on 16th Ave. = Belmar Blvd. – left on Rte. 71 – look on right (ab. 7 blocks from train)

We will have a Featured Leader-Performer. Ingrid Heldt and Isis Ra, the organizers, will also

participate. More than during our NJ Friends of Clearwater Festival, there will be opportunities for

audience members to take a turn or two or three to play – or to sing along. Please bring your

instrument. But if you wish, just come and listen. We encourage songs about the

environment and sing-along’s, but you can do others.

The suggested donation of $3-$7 is split between NJ Friends of Clearwater and Pastor Sony’s

work on behalf of the homeless and the hungry in Asbury Park.

Our Featured Leader-Performer for November 17 will be Arlon Bennett

Arlon Bennett has been accumulating songwriting awards throughout
North America and has opened for such acts as Glenn Tilbrook
(Squeeze), Jill Sobule, Michael Smith and Lesley Gore. He has also
sung with Livingston Taylor and was selected twice by Noel “Paul”
Stookey of Peter, Paul and Mary to perform in his Music2Life showcase
featuring America’s best songs of social consciousness. A 2011
Kerrville new Folk finalist, Arlon has released three CDs on Red Sea
Records label and can be found on the Web at www.arlonbennett.com .

Please check www.ingridmusic.com under Circle of Song or www.MCClearwater.org under
Links/Circle of Song for any potential changes to planned events or call 732-869-9276.


